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4. Deep dive: Saves and win-backs ban reduces unfair customer 

retention practices risk 

Key outtakes: 

4.1. The saves and win-backs ban prevents retailers from using unfair practices to stop customers 

from switching to another retailer before customers have had a chance to try the new services. 

4.2. The ban incentivises retailers to offer better prices and products to customers upfront, rather than 

waiting until they leave to offer a better deal. 

4.3. Consumers can still contact their previous retailers after switching, seeking a better deal. 

Details: 

4.4. In 2020, the Authority banned retailer-initiated ‘saves’ and ‘win-backs’– practices that can 

undermine consumer choice and competition. This ban was a key recommendation by the 

Electricity Price Review.  

4.5. A ‘save’ is when a retailer retains a customer after they have started switching to another provider, 

eg, by offering a discounted price to stay with the retailer.  

4.6. A ‘win-back’ is when a retailer lures back a former customer shortly after they have switched, eg, 

contacting a customer who recently switched and offering a bundle deal to return.  

4.7. The Authority recently completed a post-implementation review (PIR) of the ban to assess its 

effectiveness. PIRs enable the Authority to learn lessons from specific interventions and generally 

improve regulation making. The PIR found: 

• Saves and win-backs have significantly declined since the ban (see below graph), reducing 

unfair retention practices. 

• Retailers are giving customers a fairer opportunity to explore other providers. 

• The ban did not prevent win-backs where the customer initiated the contact (which is why the 

graph does not go to zero).   

• The ban has clearly improved fairness in the switching process. 

4.8. While the PIR did not recommend any further changes, we will continue to publish and monitor 

potential saves and win-back rates.  








